
Holy Trinity RC Primary School 

A Voluntary Academy 

(Romero Catholic Academy Trust) 
Halifax Road Brierfield, 

Lancashire, BB9 5BL. 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs M T Lyle BEd Hons NPQH NPQEL 

Telephone: 01282 613709 

 

“To go forward together in Christ, respecting our neighbour and striving for excellence” 

 
Dear Applicant,  

  

As Chair of the Governing Body of Holy Trinity R.C. Primary School, I would like to thank you for 

showing an interest in our school by applying for the position of KS1 Class Teacher (Mixed Class, 

Year 1/2).  

  

Holy Trinity is situated in Brierfield and is only a few minutes drive from the countryside with 

villages of Fence, Higham, Roughlee and Barley lying under the shadow of Pendle Hill.  

Brierfield does not have a Catholic Church now, and our school has been incorporated 

into the parish of St. John Southworth, Nelson where there are two other Catholic Primary 

Schools.  I would direct you to our website: www.holy-trinity34.lancsngfl.ac.uk 

  

Although a small school, Holy Trinity has a very good reputation both locally, and nationally.  

The children continue to maintain excellent SAT’s results, and are complimented on their 

good behaviour and manners wherever they go on out of school visits.  

  

The Governing Body would expect the successful candidate to support our enthusiastic 

team as well as maintaining and further enhancing the ethos of our school. The children’s 

education, well-being and safety in school would be paramount, and we would hope that 

stronger links between both primary schools, the parish community, and home life would be 

a priority.  

  

This appointment is from 1st September 2025. 

  

It is the intention of the Governing Body to include an observation of teaching and learning 

as part of the appointment process.  This will take the form of a lesson observation of all 

short listed candidates by the Headteacher, Mary Lyle.  The lesson observations will take 

place at Holy Trinity School the week commencing 19th May 2025.  

  

We hope you will come and visit us at Holy Trinity to meet our staff and wonderful children.  

Please ring the school to arrange a visit.  

 

We look forward to meeting the short-listed applicants at the interview which will take 

place the week commencing 19th May 2025. We wish everyone applying every success.  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

P Dempsey  

  

Chair of Governors 


